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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 9, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: RUSS ROURKE

THROUGH : PHIL BUCHEN ) U)G
FROM: BARRY ROTH B¢

SUBJECT: Draft GAO Transition Report

. As your requested, I have reviewed the draft GAO

Transition Report and offer the following comments:

l. P. 12, line 8. To the best of my knowledge,
neither Rose Woods nor Marge Acker did any
work whatsoever with the Nixon tapes. 1
suggest that "and tapes" be deleted.

2. P. 13. With respect to the WHCA duties at
San Clemente, it is my understanding that
they also supported the Secret Service as
well as the former President and his staff.

3. P. 17, line 13. The statement is not
accurate with respect to the Court order and
"its effect. I suggest instead the following:
"... the Counsel to the President, the
Administrator, the Director of the United
States Secret Service or their agents."

You should also be aware that the proposed GAO bill will
remove the authority to detail persons on a non-reimburs-
able basis to former Presidents during the first six
months after leaving office. Instead, the level of
employees permitted will be subject to the appropriation
process. In addition, the annual appropriations level
will be substantially increased by the requirement that








